WESTON



RESIDENTS and RATEPAYERS ASSOCIATION

February 25,1977

Incorporated 1974

Mr. C. D. Cuthbert, Chairman Borough of York Public Library Board 1745 Eglinton Avenue West Toronto, Ontario M6E 2H4

Dear Mr. Cuthbert:

This is to inform you of our General Meeting planned for March 8. Since the "New Library for Weston" is an item on our Agenda, we would appreciate if a member of the Library Board could be present to make a brief presentation, to answer questions, and for yourself possibly to get some input as to the opinions of local residents.

We hereby extend an invitation to all Members of the Board. A fifteen minute presentation could possibly explain briefly:

- how the Library Board functions or operates

- what are the general plans for the Weston area
- the sites under consideration, with their advanta

- the sites under consideration, with their advantages and disadvantages

We are, of course, aware that at the moment no final plans for a new library in Weston have been made or can be made.

Yours truly,

J. A. Gribben

Corresponding Secretary

cc Mr.P. Montgomerie encl.

WESTON RESIDENTS and RATEPAYERS ASSOCIATION

Incorporated 1974

February 1977.

INVITATION to a GENERAL MEETING.

To all our Members and Friends:

Our next General Meeting will be on <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>March 8</u>, in the auditorium of C. R. Marchant Senior Public School, at 8 p.m.

Your Executive has tried to represent you and the whole community at meetings and discussions with York Council, the York Federation of Ratepayers, the Library Board, etc. We will be asked to speak for you at a hearing before the Ontario Municipal Board and at other future meetings.

At our General Meeting we want to let you, the Membership, know what actions have taken place and what is planned for the future. However, the most important aspect is to have an open discussion, and for you, the members, to express your opinions - and thereby to inform your Executive how best to represent you and work on your behalf.

Some areas of interest and concern are:

- 1.) New Library for Weston the proposals under consideration.
- 2.) Latest developments pertaining to 2000 Weston Road, the former Weston Municipal Building.
- 3.) Levy Site the latest plans.
- 4.) Proposed half-way house on Rosemount.
 - And several other items -

Please come and bring your friends and neighbours, all are invited.

For your Executive Committee,

w. G. Mertens, President.